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January 18, 2019 

TO: The Governance, Ethics, and Transparency Committee, 
Chairman Mike Molina 

Dear Chairman Molina, 

I am a 43-year resident of Hawaii, a psychologist, and mom of four. I am pleased to write this letter in 
support of David Goode's excellent work as the County Director of the Department of Public Works. Mr. 
Goode has the experience, expertise, and temperament necessary to run this important department. 

I have known Mr. Goode for over 10 years. We have served together on the Board of Directors of the 
Carden Academy of Maui as officers for five of those years, and I have been privileged to work with him on 
several important initiatives. We have been able to execute and complete important fundraising, facilities, 
and programming projects together over that time, and I have learned from his skill in managing the various 
people and priorities on the team. During my time as president of the Board, Mr. Goode was my "go-to" 
resource for guidance and support. He always provided advice that solved problems, and de-escalated 
conflicts. These are important skills for the Director of a County department. 

I am happy to provide further information to support Mr. Goode as Director of Public Works, if that would be 
helpful. We need him to continue on in his capacity in the County for the benefit of Maui's citizens. I can be 
reached directly on my cell phone at (808) 281-6248. 

Mahalo for your work to ensure Maui County is managed effectively and efficiently. 

Aloha, 

Dr. Heather Wittenberg 
Maui Professional Psychology, Inc. 
BabyShrink, LLC 
270 Liliuokalani St. 
Pukalani, HI 96768 

Heather Wittenberg, Psy.D. 
BabyShrink.com  
Twitter: ©BabyShrink 
Maui, Hawaii 
(808) 281-6248 
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Email is not a confidential form of communication. Parent Coaching and information is given for educational purposes only, and does not substitute for an 
evaluation or treatment from your healthcare provider. Dr. Heather does not provide psychotherapy, evaluations, counseling, or crisis response through 
BabyShrink.com  --please see your physician for health questions about your baby, child or family. 


